Deep River Town Hall Restoration Committee
Regular meeting to be held on June 10, 2013; Deep River Town Hall Auditorium

At 2:00 pm, only five of the eleven members of the Town Hall Auditorium Restoration Committee were
in attendance. Thus, the regularly scheduled June, 2013 meeting was not held.

Respectfully submitted,

Arthur Thompson, Chair



